
 

 

Letter No: 03-A-2966 

  Date: 29-Oct-2024 

 

To the attention of Managing Director 

Mr. Moradi 

 

Subject: Result of Certification Audit 

 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Hereby we declare that Salamat Andishan Behshafa Co. has been audited on Oct.17, 2024 by 

IMQ audit team according to ISO 13485:2016 standard. 

 
Based on audit team findings, the company is recommended to IMQ/CSQ certification 

commission for registration to above mentioned standard with the following scope:  

‘‘Production of After Surgery Garment’’     

My colleagues in IMQ representative office in Tehran will deliver the original certificate along with 

other documents to you promptly after the certificate receipt. 
      

 

Best regards, 

Alfred Karabedian 

Managing director-Marzban Keifiat Ltd. 

IMQ exclusive representative in management system certification 

 

 

 


